November 11, 2013

RE: Brynn Schippert Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

I met Brynn in February of 2013. Since that time I have opportunity to work with her in a
leadership role. After working with Brynn for a short time I felt she had the potential,
skills, and attitude to fill a leadership position in our organization. Brynn has worked hard
and has done what has been asked of her in this position and more. She has the
responsibility to oversee over 30 young ladies and help with their development,
encourage them, and see them through any difficulties. Brynn has responded by meeting
each individual and getting to know about them and their circumstances. Brynn has
provided opportunity for each to grow personally and within a group.

During the time she has filled this position I have seen growth and a confidence develop
within Brynn. Those around her have responded and she has developed many
relationships that I am sure will last a lifetime. Brynn is able to talk with anyone and
make them feel good about themselves and improve their self-worth.

Brynn has shown me that she is very capable, hardworking, and willing to do what is
necessary to accomplish the tasks given to her. I am impressed with Brynn and confident
she will continue to do great work in the future.

Respectfully,

ran— A G

Layne Hymas

First Counselor

Rexburg YSA 51% Ward
(208) 656-9010
hymasl@byui.edu



